
                                                    *Adapted from Empire State Development Guidance for Executive Order 202.6 ‐ April 1, 2020      

Construction Work During COVID-19 Outbreak* 
 

 Effective 3/27/2020, all non-essential construction in New York 
State must shut down except emergency construction. 
 

 Essential construction may continue. This includes roads, bridges, 
transit facilities, utilities, hospitals or health care facilities, 
affordable housing, and homeless shelters.  

 
 Under NYS Executive Order 202.6, construction work by a single 

worker, who is the sole employee/worker on a job site, may 
continue. 

  
 For the most up to date information visit 

Empire State Development at: 
https://esd.ny.gov/guidance-executive-order-2026  
(refer to Section 9: Construction). 

   
   


